
Lower speed limits proposed for
 Bellevue neighborhoods

The City of Bellevue is considering lowering the 
speed limit on most local streets (see map on 
reverse) from 25 mph to 20 mph.

A lower speed limit encourages people to drive 
slower, creating a more comfortable environment 
for people walking and rolling; creates predictable 
speed limits; and supports the city’s Vision Zero 
efforts. The proposal builds on three previously 
implemented 20 mph speed limits in Bellevue that 
decreased high-end speeding.

If advanced, the estimated cost of the project is 
approximately $500,000. Funding comes from the 
Neighborhood Safety, Connectivity and Congestion 
Levy. The funding includes:

	◼ Replacement of all existing 25 mph (~365) 
speed limit signs on most local streets 
with 20 mph speed limit signs, along with 
replacing sign posts that do not meet current 
city design standards (~150).

	◼ Installation of additional 20 mph speed limit 
signs, as funds allow.

	◼ Replacement of existing “25 MPH” pavement 
marking legends with “20 MPH” legends.

It is estimated that the signs reflecting the speed 
limit change will be installed in summer 2025 and 
take effect then.
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Title VI Notice to the Public: It is the City of Bellevue’s policy to assure that no person shall on the 
grounds of race, color, national origin or sex, as provided by the Title VI of the Civil Rights Acts of 
1964, be excluded from participating in, be denied the benefits of, or be otherwise discriminated 
against under any of its federally funded program and activities. Any person who believes his/her 
Title VI protection has been violated may file a complaint with the Title VI Coordinator. For Title VI 
complaint forms and advice, please contact the Title VI Coordinator at 425-452-4496.

For alternate formats, interpreters, or reasonable modification requests please phone at least 48 hours in 
advance 425-452-6967 (voice) or email jmurphy@bellevuewa.gov. For complaints regarding modifications, 
contact the City of Bellevue ADA, Title VI, and Equal Opportunity Officer at ADATitleVI@bellevuewa.gov.
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https://bellevuewa.gov/city-government/departments/transportation/projects/neighborhood-projects/local-street-speed-limit-reduction



